
Purnea College of Engineering 
Government of Bihar 

Department of Civil Engineering 
Ref. No. Date:.2.0/0lzon 

NOTICE 

All B.Tech 3rd (2019-23) and 4th (2018-22) year students of Civil Engineering Department, PCE 

Purnea are informed that all students must have to do 6 weeks summer Internship/Industrial 

Training from any Private/Government/PSUs department where Civil Engineering related 

works are going on. It is mandatory to fulfil your course work. Treat it as urgent basis and 

kindly go for internship/industrial training as soon as possible. 

Head of the Department 

Civil Engineering 

HG.Civill 
P.C.E. Purnea 

Copy 
1. Institute Notice Board.

2. Institute Website.
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